
MEMORANDUM 

TO: Airport Board 
FROM: Patrick Dame, C.M., Executive Director 
DATE: October 12, 2021  
RE: FAA/Airport Rescue Grant Program (ARGP) Applications 

As announced by the Secretary of Transportation on June 22, 2021, the Airport is eligible for 
funds under the American Rescue Plan Act 2021 (ARPA).   

1) Airport Concessions – $293,670.  The purpose of these funds is to provide economic
relief to airport concessions.  Future rent credits will be provided to eligible concessions
through these funds.

2) Airport Operations - $4,252,046.  The purpose of these funds are for costs related to
operations, personnel, cleaning, sanitization, janitorial services, combating the spread of
pathogens at the airport and debt service payments.

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:  Staff recommends authorizing Airport Executive Director to sign 
the FAA Airport Rescue Grant Program (ARGP) Authorization grant applications and 
authorize Airport Executive Director and Assistant City Attorney to complete and sign all 
other documents related to the grant applications and subsequent agreements from the 
FAA and SDDOT
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